

December 7, 2018

Ms. Sharon Weintraub Dashow The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc. 50 Court Street, Suite 702 Brooklyn, NY 11201

Dear Ms. Weintraub Dashow,

On behalf of The Brooklyn Hospital Foundation, I am so pleased to thank you for The Eugene Zitwer Foundation's generous gift of \$1,645.68, received on December 4, 2018. This kind support will underwrite a photo booth, face painter, balloonist and decor at our Pediatrics Department's annual NICU and Hematology/Oncology holiday parties.

Your wonderful contribution brings graduates of our NICU and Hematology/Oncology units together with their former physicians and nurses for an inspiring and festive reunion. The celebration is a wonderful occasion to mark our graduates' amazing progress in health and development. Additionally, these parties help promote The Brooklyn Hospital Center and strengthen our bond with local families, encouraging them to continue utilizing our health services.

Again, we thank you for your commitment to Brooklyn's children, and for your vital role in helping us *Keep Brooklyn Healthy*.

Sincerely,

Deborah Niederhoffer

Vice President & Chief Development Officer

The Brooklyn Hospital Foundation

cc: Noah Kondamudi, MD, Chairman, Pediatrics Lori Lerma, Director, Child Life Program

